
 
 

 Decommissioning Level 1 neonatal cots at Ealing:                
NHS England (London) decision meeting in public - Agenda 

 

 
OBJECTIVE: 
A meeting in public has been convened for NHS England (London) regarding the 

decommissioning of Level 1 Neonatal Beds at Ealing Hospital and the re-commissioning of 

equivalent bed numbers in North West London. NHS England aims to reconfigure the 

special care cots which are aligned to the maternity service at Ealing in order to ensure that 

neonatal services in North West London remain fit for purpose.  

 
AGENDA: 
1. Welcome and introductions 
2. Confirmation of readiness (Presentation) 
3. Panel discussion 
4. Questions 
5. Decision making 
 
To note: The papers for the meeting have been made available on NHS England’s website, 

on the London region engagement pages. 

DATE: Monday 1st June 2015 
 
TIME: 0930-1130 
 
VENUE: Room 405, Southside, 105 Victoria Street, SW1E 6QT 
 
ATTENDEES: 
Representatives from: 
 
NHS England 
Anne Rainsberry, Regional Director, London Region 
Simon Weldon, Director of Commissioning, London Region 
Andy Mitchell, Medical Director, London Region 
Caroline Alexander, Chief Nurse, London Region 
 
Specialised Commissioning 
Will Huxter, Regional Director of Specialised Commissioning (London) 
Hazel Fisher, AD Programme of Care & NW London Locality Lead  
Rachel Lundy, Senior Service Specialist, Women & Children's Services (London) 
Suzanne Sweeney, London Neonatal Operational Delivery Network Manager  
Dr Lidia Tyszczuk, Consultant Neonatologist & NW London Neonatal Network Clinical Lead 
 
 
This meeting has a number of places available for members of the public wishing to observe 
the meeting. However, due to limited space the number of places is limited and these will be 
allocated on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Please e-mail england.london-communications@nhs.net to reserve a place. 
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